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Sent by email 

Your ref:   

Date: 18th November 2021 

Our ref: WK/000519354 

Direct dial:  020 8489 8232 

Email: Daliah.barrett@haringey.gov.uk 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
RE: REFUSAL OF A TEMPORARY EVENT NOTICE FOR Clasic Restaurant, 502-

508 High Road, Tottenham, London, N17 9JF 
 
Thank you for your application for a Temporary Event Notice.   
 
Unfortunately we are unable to accept your application as The Metropolitan Police has objected to 
your application for a Temporary Event Notice, under The Prevention of Crime & Disorder, The 
Prevention of Public Nuisance, Public Safety objective: 

 
The MPS does not feel confident that the Licensing Objectives would be upheld by this event 
taking place and the management of the event onsite. 
The application itself does not include any valid reassurance that the licensing objectives 
would be upheld. Our position on this is that we would need greater assurance and a 
detailed plan as to exactly how the licensing objectives would be promoted 

 
There has been breaches relating to the Licensing Act 2003 and the Health Act 2006 in relation 
to this venue and non-compliance with licensing laws. The disregard for the law leads us to 
determine that the venue management will continue to disregard the law and we therefore 
object to this TENS on the grounds of the prevention of crime and disorder, prevention if public 
nuisance and public safety. 
 

Please note that you are not permitted to hold the proposed event: 20th November 
2021 to 21st November 2021 from 200 to 0400 hours. 

 
You applied for a late temporary event notice and therefore you are not able to contest the decision.  
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me on the above details. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Daliah Barrett-Williams 
Licensing Team Leader 

 
 

 




